
Appalachian Authors Guild 

Tuesday, July 12th, 2022 from 11:30am to 1:30pm 

Abingdon Shoney’s 
 

Time and Place 

The General Meeting of the Appalachian Authors Guild was held on Tuesday, July 12, 2022, at 

Shoney’s from 11:30 am to 1:30 pm. 

Attendance 

President Vicki Fletcher, J.C. Schweingrouber, Linda Hoagland, Addie Davis, Jason Houghton, 

Suzanne Scheerer 

Call to Order 

President Vicki Fletcher welcomed all in attendance to the meeting. 

Business 

The secretary’s report was presented by Linda Hoagland in written form prepared by Vicki 

Fletcher for meetings held on May 10 and June 14, 2022. 

Treasurer’s report was provided by Vicki Fletcher. Our current balance is $355.11 after 

expenses and deposits. 

A VHF Calendar was furnished indicating who is assigned to each day. A seating diagram was 

also presented for those who are selling books each day. 

Vicki Fletcher advised the board that a tax problem is in the process of being handled. We 

should know more by the next meeting. 

Tidings report was mentioned by Vicki Fletcher due to the absence of Sylvia Nickels. 

If you have new information you would like to share in the Tidings, send it to Sylvia before the 

first of the month prior to the next general meeting which will be in July. 

 

J.C. Schweingrouber previously announced that he would like to include member authors in his 

podcast. Please contact him for time and date. He is also blogging so make sure you check it 

out. 

 

Linda Hoagland is submitting meeting info to A! Magazine and Voice Magazine monthly.  

 

No speaker was on the agenda. Instead, members were asked to submit stories for review by 

those present and advice to be given to help make them better. There were 7 stories and the 

outcome was fun and informative. There are plans to do this again next year. 

 

Notes: Prepared by Linda Hoagland 


